
 

 

 

 

May 1st, 2018 

 

 

Price Increase Announcement  

SBS Membranes, Sopra-Iso and Platinum 

Effective June, 1st, 2018 

 

 

To our valued customers, 

 

Raw material cost increases that were incurred in the last months have significantly impacted 

the cost of our finished products. As a result, SOPREMA will implement a 5% to 8% price 

increase on all SBS Membranes and Sopra-Iso. Also, Platinum warranties price will increase 

to 11¢ for a 10 years, and all others proportionally. This price increase will be effective June 

1st, 2018. 

 

Any existing written quotes will be honoured but all new quotes for projects shipping after 

June 1st,  2018 will reflect the new increase. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local representative. 

 

Thank you for your support.   

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Richard Voyer 

Executive vice president and CEO 


